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NOTES FROM TOWNHALL HELD 
FEBRUARY 2, 2025 

The Town Hall was scheduled and posted as a special meeting of the Board of 
Directors (referred to hereafter as the “Board”) of the Roxborough Village 
Metropolitan District (the “District”) to be held on Sunday, the 2nd day of February, 
2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the West Metro Fire Protection District Station 15 Community 
Room at 6220 N. Roxborough Drive, Littleton, CO 80125 and via Zoom. The 
special meeting would be open to the public. Due to a lack of quorum, the special 
meeting could not be held; however, beginning at 6:00 p.m. Board members 
Ephram Glass and Debbie Prysby, who were at the Town Hall, provided 
information about the issues surrounding the District ceasing to provide 
landscaping and snow removal on land owned by each of three homeowners’ 
associations. They also answered questions from the attendees. The discussion 
ended at 8:30 p.m. 

ADJOURNMENT There being no further discussion, the Board Members adjourned the Town Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

By:  _______________________________ 
Secretary for the Meeting 
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